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Please vote no on this measure. Our second amendment rights are being taken away 

bit by bit.  When I was a kid people went to school with their rifles in the cab of their 

pickup so they could go hunting or target shooting after school. Not one person shot 

up a school or each other. We don’t need more restrictions. We need more education 

on gun handling. My grandfather was the leader of the rifle club in the 60’s in Fort 

Rock OR. We need those types of clubs and classes again.  

Respectfully  

Vickie Griffith  


